August 10, 2020

Earlier this evening the Sylvania Board of Education discussed the future of fall athletics for our
student athletes as we approach the start of the 2020-2021 school year. The purpose of tonight’s
communication is to provide our families with clarification regarding the current status of our
athletic programs.

Sylvania sports will continue as scheduled. More specifically, students who are participating in
no contact sports will continue to practice and participate in athletic competitions. Students who
are participating in contact sports will also continue to practice and potentially participate in
competitions.

Currently, Sylvania Schools will continue to operate and follow the guidelines set forth by the
Ohio High School Athletic Association for fall sports. However, it should be noted that at this
juncture, and at the state level, competition for contact sports are still under review and subject to
change.

Sylvania Schools is committed to providing our students with a well-rounded education that will
prepare them for life beyond high school. We recognize the importance of extracurricular
activities along with the role and contribution these activities have in enhancing an exceptional
student experience.



